Casco Township Parks and Recreation Committee
Regular Meeting

November 13, 2018

Call to Order & Roll Call: Meeting called to order at 7:00pm. Those members present
were Bruce Brandon, Clay Greiffendorf, Rachel Ridley, Andy Litts, John Johnson.

Public Present: John Fallon

Review/Approval of October 9, 2018 minutes: motion to approve as corrected by
Andy Litts, supported by Clay, passed unanimous.

Correspondence received: Email/Letter from Priscilla Massey regarding the planned
toe wall at Miami Park. Letter to be forwarded to the township board for their
consideration.

Public Comment: Mr. Fallon commented on need for all residents in Miami Park to try
and get along in light of recent complaints.

Miami Park Bluff letter: discussion regarding the proposed construction of a toe wall
at the base of the bluff on properties adjacent to the township properties;
environmental concerns and potential damage to the township property were noted.
It appears that all necessary permits have or will soon be issued for this work to
progress.

Doug Murdock Memorial event: Approximately 30 attendees. The event was well
received, cookies and cider were served. Andy offered to draw a plan for the
placement of the bench and the ADA path leading to this area.

First Street Beach Access maintenance: Clay will get quotes on signs showing beach
rules from Rod’s Prints (local). Both melamine and metal signs will be priced out.



